

## Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mrs R Hurding Acting Deputy Head: Mrs B Noble Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP Telephone: 0114 2669500



Website: <u>www.lydgatejunior.co.uk</u> Email: <u>enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk</u>

21 October 2022

Dear parents,

A huge thank you to everyone's support in welcoming me to Lydgate this half term.

## **Staffing**

We have some staffing updates!

John Daw is leaving us today to start a job teaching Maths, we wish him every success, John will be greatly missed.

We had an internal interview this week for a new TA and we are delighted to say that Abbie Smith was the successful candidate and will now be a permanent member of our staff.

## **Parents Evenings**

We have decided to offer face to face parents evening next half term.

The dates will be 24th November and 29th November. We will organise the appointment system after the half term holidays.

Thank you for everyone's support

We hope you all have a lovely half term.

Kind regards

Mrs Rachel Hurding Headteacher







